
PA State Chapter NWTF 

Legislative Committee Report – Harold A. Daub 

February 25, 2009 
 

Jan 14 – 15, 2009 - Several emails to Board, Staff and Mary Jo related to “tag sharing” 

idea 

 

Jan 25, 2009 – Attended PGC meeting after having breakfast with Don Heckman, Bob 

Ericksen, Dean Zimmerman, and Jon Pries 

 

Feb 9, 2009 – Attended ESOS, met several key people in Legislative arena (Melody Z, 

Kathy D, QDMA reps, RGS reps, PF reps, etc) 

 

Feb 12, 2009 – Attended ESOS 

 

Feb 20, 2009 – Attended National Assembly of Sportsmen Caucus Social in Nashville 

with Jon Pries, Don O’Brien, and Dean Zimmerman 

 

Feb 25, 2009 – emailed PANWTF Board & Staff re: HB 92 – requested vote be taken to 

determine support level of Legislative Committee and Full Board. 

 

 

 

 


